
From: Don Mumford [mailto:Don.Mumford@bellmedia.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 2:09 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Cc: Don Mumford; 'Alfredo Caxaj'; Armistead, Robin; Halwa, Andrea 
Subject: Sunfest 20th Anniversary Funding Request 
 

Attention:  Betty Mercier - City Clerks Office - City of London, Ontario 

Dear Ms. Mercier, 

I am contacting you today as a volunteer Board Member for the Sunfest-London Committee for Cross 
Cultural Arts.  I have copied Sunfest's Executive Director, Alfredo Caxaj who is in Montreal this week. 

As requested by Robin Armistead in the City of London's Culture Office, I am submitting the attached 
request for funding from the city to commemorate and celebrate Sunfest's 20th Anniversary festival, 
scheduled for July 2014.  My understanding is that this request is to be placed on the IEPC agenda for 
December 2nd.  Representatives from Sunfest plan to attend this meeting scheduled for 4pm should the 
IEPC Committee require further information regarding our request. 

If you could please confirm receipt of this email and provide any additional information we may require 
regarding the December 2nd meeting. 

 

Regards, 

 

Don Mumford 

Sunfest Board Member 

Don Mumford | Regional Vice-President - Radio and TV Operations - Ontario 
t 519.686.8822 ext 7234 | f 519.686.0597 | m 519.200.7210 | tf 1.800.668.7754 | 
Don.Mumford@BellMedia.ca 
1 Communications Road 
London, ON N6J 4Z1 
Canada 
 

  
 

 

 

 


